
PORTLAND TOWN COUNCIL
 

                                                                                  Council Offices
   52 Easton Street

PORTLAND
                                                                                   Dorset

                                                       DT5 1BT

Tel: 01305 821638
E-mail: office@portlandtowncouncil.gov.uk

19th July 2018

Dear Councillor

You are hereby summoned to attend a MEETING of the 
PLANNING & HIGHWAYS ADVISORY COMMITTEE, to be held 
in PETER TRIM HALL, ST. GEORGE’S CENTRE, REFORNE on 
THURSDAY, 26TH JULY 2018 commencing at 7.00 pm, when the 
business set out below will be transacted.  Please note change of
day.

It is the Council’s intention that all meetings of the Council and its 
Committees be recorded aurally.

Yours faithfully

Wayne Lewin
Interim Town Clerk

mailto:office@portlandtowncouncil.gov.uk


AGENDA

1. Apologies for Absence 

2. Declarations of Interest 

3. Minutes of the Meeting Held on 20th June 2018 
 

4. Chairman’s Report, Minute Update and Other Matters 
Arising 

 
5. Public Participation 

6. Planning Applications Notified by Weymouth & Portland 
Borough Council 
Standard List of Planning Applications (attached)

7. Planning Contravention Issues

8. Neighbourhood Plan update

9. Highway Issues 

a. Representation to DCC Highways for a Traffic Regulation 
Order for double yellow lines at Station Road.

b. Representation to DCC Highways for removal of Traffic 
Regulation Order on parking restrictions in bus lanes that 
no longer have bus routes on them.

10. Date of Next Meeting
The Committee’s next meeting is scheduled to take place on 
Thursday,  , at Peter Trim Hall, St. George’s Centre, Reforne
starting at 7.00 pm.        
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